
Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 

Sacred Heart Conference 

 

On behalf of the SSVP we would like to thank all those who have helped with our efforts this 

past year.  Without the commitment of dedicated volunteers and the generosity of our 

parishioners, we would not be able to help those in our community that are less fortunate and 

struggling to make ends meet. 

We have recently undertaken a planning exercise for the coming year.  We will continue to 

focus on providing food to those in need, both through our Monday food bag program as well 

as our Sunday soup and sandwiches in the park program.  However, we will eliminate accepting 

and providing donated household items and gently used clothing to the people we serve.  There 

are several other groups in Williams Lake who accept donations and we recommend sharing 

your donations with one of the following: 

• Salvation Army Thrift Store – 272 Borland Street 

• Carolyn’s Closet – 105B North 2nd Avenue (next to the TD Bank 

• The Free Store – 71 Oliver Street 

• Women’s Contact Centre – 51A South 4th Avenue – Second Floor 

• Abraham’s Lodge – 505 Wotzke Drive  

Thank you for your prayers and support.  We continue to accept donations of gift cards, cash 

and food items.  Together we can help those in need on our community.  


